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September 6, 2017 
 
 
Re Notice Public Hearing Notice – CORRECTED TMP #’s 
 
Town of Union Vale 
Notice of Public Hearing  
 
PLANNING BOARD – September 20, 2017 
 
The Town of Union Vale Planning Board shall conduct a Notice of Public Hearing 
at the Town Hall, 249 Duncan Road, Lagrangville, NY on Wednesday, 
September 20, 2017 at 8:00 pm, application known as  Steven and Irene Habiague, 
Lot Line Alteration, 84 Mountain Creek Road, Poughquag, NY 12570, TMP # 6860-00-
679500 acreage 13.92 to be merged with 19.29 acres from TMP # 6860-00-780454 to 
total 33.21 total acres in one lot under TMP # 6860-00-679500, in the RD 10 District. 
  

All those having an interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be 
heard at the Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing to Joan 
Miller, Planning Board Clerk, not later than noon hour on September 20, 2017.  
The Application, including site plan and architectural drawings, may in the interim 
be examined at the Town Hall during normal business hours.  
 
Regards, 

Joan E. Miller 
Joan E. Miller 
Clerk for Planning Board 


